
From: LCRB Outreach LCRB:EX <LCRB.Outreach@gov.bc.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 4:14 PM 
To: LCRB Outreach LCRB:EX <LCRB.Outreach@gov.bc.ca> 
Subject: Invitation to the Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch’s Engagement on Cannabis Market 
Controls and Sales at Events  
  
Hello,  
  
The Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch (LCRB) is reviewing cannabis market controls 
(licence cap, tied-house, vertical integration) and is looking into enabling cannabis sales at 
events.  
  
We invite you to review the attached discussion papers and share your perspectives. Your input 
will help inform our policy development and ensure we understand and consider the priorities 
of local governments in British Columbia. 
  
Input on cannabis market controls or cannabis sales at events may be provided to the LCRB in 

the following ways: 

Request a meeting 
If you would like to meet to discuss your feedback, please contact LCRB.Outreach@gov.bc.ca by 
August 1, 2025. 
  
Written feedback 
If you wish to provide written feedback, please respond to the discussion questions listed in the 
engagement paper and submit your comments by September 1, 2025. 
  

• Responses to the engagement paper can be sent via email:  

LCRB.Outreach@gov.bc.ca. 
  

• Responses to the engagement paper can be sent by mail: 

Attn:  LCRB Communications 
PO Box 9292 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, B.C.  V8W 9J8 

  
Questions and/or input regarding this engagement may be sent to the LCRB at 
LCRB.Outreach@gov.bc.ca.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Janet Donald 
Executive Director 
Liquor and Cannabis Regulation Branch 
Ministry of Public Safety and Solicitor General 
www.gov.bc.ca/lcrb  
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